

Notes MMTMP subcommittee 2/6/2025

Present: Radley, Reid, Molly

Not present: Evan, Deb (arrived late)

Notes: Molly O'Reilly

What is schedule for plan updates? How will that process be structured? What are the steps involved if the SPBAC has amendment suggestions? Ensuring robust public input in the revision process and outreach to educate the public on what the city has happening and planned. Specific projects: First Ave., Ontario.

Deb: First Ave. Plan is coming to Council soon. Be involved in that.

PBAC should be involved in both projects implementing the plan as well as being involved in specific projects and making sure the public has accurate information.

Deb: Committee potentially look at Boyer intersection in plan and assure it has public input and support.

Deb: City didn't get grants for Great Northern and will likely try to make some changes without completely rebuilding the roadbed, as is needed. Railroad wants the intersection redone.

It appears that Jason is the staff person with the coordination responsibility. Radley has reached out to him to confirm that.

Identify from the plan things that are working well and those we would suggest changes to.

Chair: Radley, backup Reid

Notes: rotate who takes notes and sends to Heather to distribute to the Full Committee.

February 27 meeting: Look at First Ave. Project with Brandon. Ask Brandon what projects are in the works.

Invite Jason in March. Plan a high-level reading for committee members before then.

Future Meetings: Monthly, 4<sup>th</sup> Thursday of the month, noon, Birch Room Sandpoint city hall.